
 

 

The New York State American Academy of Pediatrics (NYS AAP) endorsed professional liability 
carrier Medical Liability Mutual Insurance Company (MLMIC) recently announced a 5% dividend 
for policyholders who are insured by May 1, 2015 and maintain continuous coverage through July 1, 
2015. Dividends provide meaningful financial relief to policyholders, and this marks the third 
consecutive year that MLMIC has returned dividends to its policyholders. 

The NYS AAP endorses MLMIC for a number of reasons. First, MLMIC is a mutual company 
owned and operated by physicians and healthcare professionals who govern its Board of Directors. 
Second, since its inception in 1975, MLMIC has successfully defended and provided risk 
management services to more physicians than any other insurer in New York. Third, through 
prudent underwriting, claim handling, and investment practices, MLMIC has maintained its sound 
financial condition in an often volatile market. 

With its competitive premium rates and three consecutive years of dividend returns, the choice of a 
MLMIC policy remains attractive and in many specialties its cost is lower than the competition. If 
you are not currently insured by MLMIC, we encourage you to visit www.mlmic.com and request a 
quote for coverage. We truly believe that insuring with MLMIC is a solid benefit for all physicians 
practicing in New York State. 
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